
 
 

Gina Metcalfe  
Acting Director Central (Western) 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2150 

Dear Ms Metcalfe, 

Planning Proposal - Alpha Park, Blacktown (Amendment 11 to Blacktown 
LEP 2015) 
I refer to the abovementioned Planning Proposal to rezone and reclassify land on the 
northern section of Alpha Park, Blacktown, and your letter of 6 April advising that you do 
not support the proposal.  

Council considered a report on this matter at its Ordinary Meeting on 27 May 2020. At that 
meeting, Council resolved: 

“1. Council not proceed with the Planning Proposal to rezone and reclassify 
land on the northern section of Alpha Park, Blacktown. 

2. The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment be advised on 
Council’s decision.” 

I have attached a copy of the Council report and resolution for your information. 

We therefore request that you determine that the Planning Proposal not proceed.  

If you would like to discuss this matter further, please contact our Senior Strategic 
Planner, Meredith Shipway, on 9839 6037. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Chris Shannon 
Manager Strategic Planning 

Your ref: IRF20/1491 
File No: C19/55658 

3 June 2020 
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